
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
5:02:03	PM	
	
Dear	IPART,	
	
I	support	a	feed	in	tariff	that	is	fair,	equitable	and	helps	underwrite	the	social,	
economic	and	environmental	costs	of	my	personal	contribution	to	the	grid	in	
NSW.	
	
With	the	current	system,	there	still	remains	an	impediment	to	investment	in	
renewables	and	every	citizen	should	be	supported	rather	than	coal	or	gas.	
	
Thanks-you.	
Regards	Matt	Farmer	
	
Matt	Farmer		

	
Postcode:	2068	
	
	




